
 

 

IMPORTANT HEALTH COVERAGE TAX DOCUMENTS 

 

The Paperwork Burden Reduction Act of 2024 provides that employers are not required 

automatically to distribute Forms 1095-B and 1095-C to full-time employees and other employees 

enrolled in the health plan.  You may receive a copy of the Form 1095 by submitting a written 

request to: 

 

New Prairie United School Corporation 

5327 N Cougar Rd 

New Carlisle, IN  46552 

574-654-7273 

acurless@npusc.k12 in.us  
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